
To the child therapists in our EMDR community  
Welcome to our latest feature which we hope will become an active vehicle of 
communication between all of us who are learning about the effectiveness of 
EMDR in treating children. This section will contain articles dealing with a variety 
of issues which will hopefully help to deepen our treatments. In addition we will 
keep you informed of the specific events in our EMDR community, dealing with 
children. In this issue we are starting the ball rolling with Barbara Wizansky’s 
article about “Resource Connection in working with children” which was 
presented at last year's EMDR conference in Rome.  
We envision this section as becoming a truly interactive list where therapists can 
voice their ideas about the material presented, present cases, problems, ask for and 
give suggestions. We invite you to set this process in motion today by either 
reacting to the material presented or by setting forth something of your own. We 
believe that the EMDR community of child therapists has an important role to play 
in helping our children cope with both the problems particular to their personal 
lives and those which are unique to living in Israel. Your active participation will 
help to make us a closer and more effective group of EMDR therapists.  
 
                                                                       Barbara and Estie  

  
 


